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Napan Elementary School

225 South Napan Road

Napan, NB  E1N 4W2

(506) 778-6080 *Fax  (506) 773-6541

Principal:  Barbara Hondas

Memo

To:    


Parents

From:     
Barbara Hondas, Principal


Subject:  
Upcoming Events


Date: 


November 7th, 2011
1.  Hot lunch reminders:  Hot lunch orders need to be in on time.  If you need more time to send the money, please send a note with the menu filled out by the deadline.  The note might say, “money to follow on   Nov __”.  Your cooperation in this matter is appreciated.
2. Skating will begin on November 23rd at the LBA from 10:30 – 11:30.  Helmets are required.  It would be greatly appreciated if no one removed their children from the ice before the teachers instruct them to go to the dressing room.  This is part of our Physical Education program and there is a place for the students to rest and take a break as needed.
3. A camera was left at our pumpkin carving event.  Please contact the office if you know who it belongs to.
4. Please come and join us for our Remembrance Day Program on November 10th at 10:30 in the school gym.
5. Report cards will go home on November 28th.  Parent teacher will be held on Dec 1st, (late afternoon) and on Dec 2nd in the morning.
Dates to Remember:

Nov 10 – Remembrance Day Program 10:30

Nov 11 – No School

Nov 23 – Skating at LBA at 10:30

Nov 28 – Report Cards

Dec 1  - Parent Teacher after school
Dec 2  - No school – Parent Teacher am,  PD in the pm

Dec 7  - District 16 Song Showcase (more info to follow)

Dec 20 – Christmas Concert 10:30 am and 6:00pm

Dec 23 – Last day of classes – ½ day









